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Journeying Together in Christ 

16 November 2022 

Year 6 Residential Visit – Academic Year 2023/24 

Monday 16 October to Friday 20 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

After a fantastic week away with the current Year 6 in October we have decided to book PGL 

Marchants Hill in Hinehead, Surrey, again for next year. 

 

PGL Marchants Hill Adventure Centre is situated in 45 acres of beautiful grounds packed with 

adventure activities, including water sports on the on-site lake and stunning hiking routes 

nearby.  In the evenings, pupils enjoy a packed entertainment programme before retiring to 

their comfortable en-suite accommodation in purpose built lodges.  More information can be 

found on their website - PGL Marchants Hill.  Our Year 6 Residential trips enable pupils to fulfil 

those parts of the National Curriculum that we cannot accommodate on the school site, and so 

we do ask every child to attend.  Consequently, if cost is an issue, we make every effort to 

assist parents. We are sure it will be a fantastic and memorable experience, which should not 

be missed!   

 

The Year 6 trip will be from Monday 16 October to Friday 20 October 2023.  Marchants 

Hill have increased their prices this year so we have decided to help by covering some of this 

extra cost.  The cost of the trip is £425 and we are asking for £395.00 per pupil.   

 

The cost includes: 

 Return coach travel from school 

 A full daily programme of adventure activities 

 Fun evening entertainment 

 All meals and accommodation 

 Full comprehensive travel insurance 

 

A deposit of £50.00 is required by Thursday 1 December 2022.  The balance can then be paid 

in 7 instalments (as per payment plan attached), to be fully paid by the beginning of July 2022.  

If cost is an issue, parents should contact the school office. 

 

Please complete and sign the pro forma below as soon as possible to give permission for your 

child to attend the trip.  Please note that once deposits have been paid to PGL they are not 

refundable and terms and conditions will apply.

mailto:office@st-catherines.w-sussex.sch.uk
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/marchants-hill
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We will hold a meeting at a later date to provide more detailed information about the trip but 

in the meantime, if you have any queries, please speak to the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit – Academic Year 2023/24 

Monday 16 October to Friday 20 October 2023 

 

□ I wish for my child to be included in the residential visit to PGL Marchants Hill 

 

□ I do not wish for my child to be included in the residential visit to PGL Marchants Hill  

 

□  I enclose the deposit of £50.00 

 

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………….  (Parent/Guardian) 


